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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

6th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
I am writing to let you know that, as we move into Year 8 in September, we will be 
reorganising our students into 6 new form groups.   
 
This will allow us to: 
 

• Strengthen relationships between form tutors and students by providing a more 
consistent and focused support structure. 

• Ensure greater continuity in communication between school and home. 
• Enhance the delivery of our tutor time programme, with more targeted and 

collaborative activities. 
• Provide more equitable distribution of support and pastoral care from our Heads of 

Year and wider staff team. 
 

This decision has not been taken lightly and comes after careful consideration of how we can 
best support our students both pastorally and academically. 
 
We understand that any change can bring questions or uncertainty. Please be assured that 
we will handle this transition carefully and with sensitivity to ensure that all students feel 
settled, supported, and positive about their new form groups. 
 
Further details, including the new form allocations, will be shared with students and parents 
before the end of term. We will also provide opportunities for students to meet their new 
form tutor and classmates to help ensure a smooth transition. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

H Constantinou 

 
Ms Constantinou 
Director KS3 and Head of Steps 2 Success  
 

mailto:info@hendonschool.co.uk
http://www.hendonschool.co.uk/

